
The Board will be establishing a Division Junior High Honours Alternative 
Program for Grades 8 and 9 for the 2021/22 school year. A survey is to go 

out to parents of students in grades 5-9 on October 13. 
  

The Board completed a Value Scope Session on September 21 and 23. The 

session was to look at how to best address Sherwood Heights facility 
concerns and other facilities on the Board’s capital plan The session 

involved. 
• Sherwood Heights Junior High 

• Pine Street Elementary 

• Ecole Campelltown 

• Salisbury Composite High 

• Cloverbar Junior High 

The Board is expecting a report at the end of October or early November. 
  

The Board will be holding school results review in November.  Ecole 
Campbelltown is scheduled for November 23 at 9-11:30am.  Due to 

limitations on gathering, Zoom will be used. 
  

We have received two French Immersion units from Edmonton Public, but we 
will need to do some work on them before they are uploaded onto 

Brightspace. 
 


